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FOI Ref: OPCC 13.2016 
 
Request  
 

I would like to make a request to under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 

1. How many of the police officers in your force area work on the operational frontline? How 

many were on the operational frontline on January 1st 2012? 

 

2. How many police stations have closed in your area since you took office? 

 
3. Could you provide details of how often Home Office ministers have made an official visit to 
you in your capacity as Police and Crime Commissioner? Specifically, I would like to know 
the date of the visit, who the minister was, and what was the official purpose of that visit. 

 
Response 1: 
  
A response has already been provided in respect of this question. 
 
Response 2: 
  
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the 
information requested. One (1) Police Station and two (2) Police Offices have closed in the 
force area since the OPCC took office. 
 
Response 3: 
  
I can confirm that there is no information held by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC) as there have been no official visits from Home Office Ministers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 16.03.16) 

 


